
 
 

 

 

 

 

Fullerton Avenue between Burling St. and Orchard St. will be closed on 
September 4th – September 7th for the dismantlement of the tower crane. 
Please see the traffic control plan on the backside of this flyer for more 
information. Please note that these dates could change if there are high 
winds, rain or other unforeseen weather conditions.  

 
 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 
 

 
Thank you 
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